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Sukhdev Singh Atty. Michael Maistelman  

Lucky Sam Food Mart Inc   8989 N Port Washington Rd 

2401 N 21st St     Suite 207 

Milwaukee, WI 53206    Milwaukee, WI 53217 

  

   

 

Dear Mr. Singh: 

 

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 23, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend 

to the City's Common Council not to renew the Class A Malt and Food Dealer licenses for the premises 

located at 2401 N 21st St (“Lucky Sam Food Mart”) based on the police report, and police and 

aldermanic testimony. 

  

On June 26, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and 

recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class A Malt and Food Dealer licenses 

in which the Committee recommended that the license not be renewed based on the police report, and 

police and aldermanic testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would 

consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, July 7, 2020, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common 

Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You 

were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the 

Common Council.  At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did file written objections to 

the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel. The Common Council chose to 

hold this item In Council for further discussion. On Tuesday, July 28, 2020 the Common Council further 

discussed your license applications. 

 

Following the discussion, the Common Council voted to renew, with a sixty (60) day suspension, the 

Class A Malt and Food Dealer licenses based on the police report, and police and aldermanic testimony. 

Said suspension begins July 28, 2020 through 11:59 pm on September 25, 2020. 

 

       

Respectfully, 

       

 

 

      Jessica Celella 

      Deputy City Clerk 
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